
2023-24 School Year- ST. THOMAS HEALTH FORMS



Dear Parent or Guardian:

As part of your child’s requirement for the 2023-2024 school year, a NYS physical examination is
necessary for students entering Pre K, Kindergarten, grades 1,3,5 and 7; as well as new entrants.
Along with your child’s physical examination, we are requesting a NYS dental certificate for
entering grades K,1,3,5 and 7. Please have this form completed by your child’s dentist. 
 
PLEASE HAVE ALL FORMS SUBMITTED BY AUGUST 18, 2023. 
 
      New York State immunization requirements. Please review New York State’s immunization
requirements with your pediatrician and ensure that your child is up to date. If your child is due
or has received any immunizations please submit a signed copy from your doctor. Per NYS
Department of Health, “Children attending daycare and pre-K through 12th grade in New York
State must receive all required doses of vaccines on the recommended schedule in order to
attend or remain in school. This is true unless they have a valid medical exemption to
immunization. This includes all public, private, and religious schools.”

Attached are the following forms/information:
●NYS required 2023 Physical Exam form
●NYS required Dental certificate
●NYS vaccination requirements
●Immunization requirement information
●Emergency medication form to be completed by your physician if necessary 
●Medication policy
●Health history form for New Entrants

Please be sure to submit all the necessary forms. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this health endeavor. Our students’ benefit when we work
together to promote the health and achievement of all students.

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns- 

Thank you,
St. Thomas Health Office


